
Mayor’s Report – April 14, 2025  

 

It’s been a busy couple of weeks; interviewing for the Street Tech position, meeting with Licking 

County Transit to discuss proposed route stops in the Village. We will be doing a ride along in a 

few weeks to see how that layout will work. There will be a ribbon cutting on July 1st together 

with Licking County Transit, Greater Buckeye Lake Chamber of Commerce, and Village Officials. 

It’s an exciting new chapter for the Village to have a fixed route bus route for the residents.  

 

Interviewed an intern for our summer MORPC intern position. His name is Justin Feasel. He 

worked last year as an intern with the Village of Somerset and he will be assisting the Village of 

Buckeye Lake with grant research and writing.  

 

The Easter Egg Hunt was a success on Saturday April 12th. Both the BLPD and BLFD did a great 

job of organizing and having a fun, well-organized event for the children in the Village. Thank 

You!!  

 

Storm Water update - We are nearing the end! Paving is projected to begin April 28th.  

Update on the North Shore Pier Project – This is projected to begin in September. A reminder to 

folks doing projects in the Village: while Village permits are needed, Licking County also requires 

permits for some projects, especially for businesses. Also, there are floodplain issues with some 

projects, so please keep that in mind when considering your building and remodeling projects.  

 

The lake is now at full pool …. Let the boating begin!       

 

Mayor Linda Goodman                                                                                                           


